
 

 

 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

 

São Paulo, September 17, 2018 - São Martinho S.A., in accordance with CVM Instruction 358/2002, 
and in continuation of the Notice to the Market disclosed on September 14, 2018, hereby 
announces to its shareholders and the market that the Boa Vista Mill has already resumed 
operations. 
 

 

Cordially, 

 

 

 

Felipe Vicchiato 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 

 

 

Aline Reigada 

Investor Relations Manager 

 


